
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
October 1, 2024 
 
The Houston Alumnae Panhellenic Foundation (HAPF) is pleased to announce the availability of 
its 2025 Scholarship Application.  
 
HAPF scholarships are awarded annually to NPC sorority members with a financial need who 
graduated from a high school in the Greater Houston Area, in one of the following counties: 
Harris, Brazoria, Chambers, Fort Bend, Galveston, Liberty, Montgomery, or Waller. Applicants 
must be full-time, undergraduate college students who are active members in good standing 
with their sorority.  
 
Each HAPF scholarship ranges from $2,000 to $6,000 and may only be applied toward tuition.  
In 2024, $89,000.00 was awarded to 32 outstanding collegiate women, representing 12 
sororities, and attending 12 different universities both in Texas and out of state. 
 

 

The scholarship application and eligibility requirements are found on the  
Houston Alumnae Panhellenic website:  

www.houston-panhellenic.org 
 

* NEW THIS YEAR * 
Scholarship application and all supporting documents will be submitted electronically 

via the website above. 
 

Application Deadline: February 15, 2025 
 

 
Scholarship recipients will be announced by April 1, 2025. 
 
HAPF is committed to investing in sorority members and helping them achieve their 
educational goals. Thank you for helping to promote this amazing opportunity. Please share this 
information with the collegiate sorority women in your life, so that eligible women may apply. 
 
For questions please contact: 
Erin Hasbrouck 
Scholarship Selection Chairman 
713-898-8367 
scholarships@houston-panhellenic.org 


